From: Leland Frayseth

Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 5:41 AM

Subject: Fw: Deny Sites request for increased Water Storage Investment Program (WSIP) early funding

Dear Commissioners, staff and the public,

The image below is the consulting invoice I referenced in the live video-conference where the Delta Conveyance Design Authority Executive Director Kathryn Mallon is paid \$47,250 monthly. As a Contra Costa Water District customer I am painfully aware of what I had to pay Jerry Brown when he was General Manager and if he is making that as a consultant now as Sites Executive Director it is a waste of my Prop 1 money. Business conditions have changed in California we have a \$54 Billion budget deficit and are on a trajectory to 24% unemployed Californians. Unspent Prop 1 money should be returned to the Finance Department and used for the deficit.

I am grateful for the opportunity to finally speak to the Commissioners via the videoconference, your 3 minute countdown timer as a pop-up was overwhelming my screen and difficult to minimize to get to my reference documents the speaker before me had a similar issue.

Thank you, Leland



\$47,250.00



Delta Conveyance Design and Construction
Joint Powers Authority
1121 L Street, Suite 1050
Sacramento, CA 95814
Attention: Mr. Shane Chapman

Monthly Fees for Executive Director Services provided by

Kathryn Mallon (July 14 to Aug 13, 2019)

INVOICE INV07630

INVOICE DATE PLEASE PAY DUE DATE

8/14/2019 \$47,545.71 9/13/2019

Payment Terms: Agreement Number: 19005

DCA Executive Director Services through 13-Aug2019

CATEGORY

Expenses

P003257-001:DCA Executive Director Services

\$295.71

Subtotal for Expenses

\$295.71

Milestone Payments

Total \$47,545.71

On Sun, May 17, 2020 at 8:27 AM Leland Frayseth < leland.frayseth@gmail.com> wrote: Dear Commissioners, staff and the public,

Subject: Deny Sites request for increased Water Storage Investment Program (WSIP) early funding

This is my 31st letter to the California Water Commission. The following comment is in response to California Water Commission (CWC) 20 May 2020 meeting agenda item 5 "Executive Officer's Report" letter from Jerry Brown dated 11 May 2020 requesting increased early funding https://cwc.ca.gov/-/media/CWC-

Website/Files/Documents/2020/05 May/May2020 Item 5 Attach 1 WSIPApplicantsL etter.pdf?la=en&hash=F3B2FFD527F02A6746D4E9A0372E717CAC1134AA

Half of the Commissioners that participated in the 20 Mar 2019 have quit, for the new Commissioners and as a refresher for staff and the public please watch the following video excerpts and deny Jerry Brown's Sites request for increased Water Storage Investment Program (WSIP) early funding.

https://youtu.be/W17RNBSbVx4

Thank you, Leland Frayseth Sacramento river salmon fisherman

